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Comments: Hi there-

 

I am writing to strongly oppose the proposed Jellico Vegetation Management Project. This plan will remove

thousands of valuable trees that are needed to stabilize steep slopes in the area, which helps mitigate soil

erosion, harmful runoff, and damaging flooding. Additionally, old trees are an important part of any forest and to

remove them is irresponsible. I am urging the forest service to come up with a thoughtful, sustainable plan to

manage land in our state. 

 

Signed a concerned citizen,

Emma Engelman


